A better Wokingham

On Friday evening Wokingham Conservatives held a thank you party for the
volunteers who helped with the General election.

After I had paid tribute to those who went out in all weathers to deliver
leaflets and talk to voters I reminded them of the four point plan for
Wokingham I set out in my main election address. I suggested to the
Councillors present that we draw on that when determining the local Manifesto
for the Council elections this coming May.

Where improved and safer junctions and highways, better school buildings,
more police and a wider range of social care requires more money I will
continue to press for government increases. We are now seeing some of this
extra money coming through, so I look forward to working with Councillors to
see we get value for the extra money with visible improvements in local
services and facilities.


http://www.government-world.com/a-better-wokingham/

